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April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month.
Lorain County Children Services receives over 400 calls each month
regarding child abuse and neglect. We want to engage you as our partner
in raising awareness about child abuse and neglect - so together, we can
show a united effort in preventing child abuse.

Child Abuse is Preventable.

Wear Blue on

April 12,2017

For more information, contact Patti-Jo Burtnett at 440-329-5172
#OhioWearsBlue
#LorainCountyChildrenServices



